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Correspondence 

 
Anchorage Fire Department 

May 8, 2023 
Chief Schrage 
 
Thank you for your response to our inquiry regarding the shift in the 
level of emergency services provided through AFD Station 12. We 
appreciate your offer to speak with us about potential downstream 
effects on the ALS services provided by Station 9 to the residents of 
our Rabbit Creek Community Council area. 
 
We would also welcome ongoing communication with AFD 
regarding Station 9 ALS response times moving forward following 
this transition.  
 
Please let us know what date and time works best for us to have an 
initial call. Due to our travel schedules, we will be available the week 
June 12 - 26. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 


